
  
  

 

 

 

   

 
 

When Applicable—please ensure that the following items are in your bulletin and/or are also announced. 
This will ensure that the same information is being heard across the diocese. Thank you 

 
 
 
 
Diocesan Pastoral Centre Holiday Hours 
Please note that the Diocesan Pastoral Centre will close 
at noon on December 24th and will reopen on January 
4th. Many of us will be monitoring email and checking 
voice mail through the break and will try to respond to 
urgent matters as we can.  

Please do not leave a message on the general voice 
mail box for urgent matters, as these will not be 
checked until January 4th. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Online and TV Opportunities for the Daily and 
Sunday Mass: 

• Sacred Heart Cathedral, PG Facebook  

• Annunciation Parish, Prince Rupert Facebook 

• Sacred Heart, Terrace  YouTube Channel 

• St. Mary’s, Prince  George YouTube Channel 

• Church of the Resurrection Website 

• Daily Mass with Bishop Robert Barron 

 
For those with cable or optic TV please check with 

your provider for the following or go directly to: 
 

• Salt & Light 
• Vision TV 
• EWTN TV 

 
 
 

 
 

Attachments 

Job Posting: Superintendent (CISDV)  

  

The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph 
December 27, 2020 

 
“The child grew, filled with wisdom.” 

 
Luke 2: 22-40   

 

WEDNESDAY WEEKLY 
December 23, 2020 

 

https://www.facebook.com/cathedraldpg/?__tn__=kC-R&eid=ARBxzqseS2j6IlMOBHBQOUYig0uRHQ6u4rFdszWCtWHLGgcEkzIiPhHLfwS-8yljBgxzuF5LvUCLaIh6&hc_ref=ARSCTlP0olakAsgI6CYt2S2duGiVxNrPAzLDUhTkFa9vnYojj7e2NsDhcNo-JEo3iss&fref=nf&__xts__%5b0%5d=68.ARCNixPU_easSZXAOCIZW1e6zA3H0S2pqpRy6xkQa1NtJ1ZWqddwEmxZ3mC-Lx5puZkf3urigWMSaZ8FtcRsvAgTNOm8PNNHALmAvxE6gtLBr3TylnIpjKWfjWN3WxzS2kMx2JpRX3Xf9iAecpKSU2QbA6bVkgxi7VkWqY7hbCXbEKn9vx5-QUJNDJX_IDjUhC9RDVBbgQ10PN-qQ0tj_fX57s8SD4Nvsyhw11r8b3ZeG5zoZ-jONs_6GgqQWkM0gamzvhU3HZnmOT9kNoEaLoZcZ8dkyIiwMfRbe_rR7-bawYIZ4KD07Ji85Xd3XBbWEu_LcQiUKPI5WSwN05CXXghEG1-s5GH3oUK5TQ
https://www.facebook.com/stjisephpr/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCr4C3y50Zf4-o4-B9pZav_Q
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZoWF8s9hhxFNj7vCMUt47Q
https://fsjresurrectionchurch.com/livestream
http://www.wordonfire.org/daily-mass/
https://saltandlighttv.org/schedule/
https://www.visiontv.ca/shows/daily-mass/
https://www.ewtn.com/tv
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  2020 Donations and Tax Receipts 

Please remember that donations eligible for a 2020 tax receipt must be received by the 
parish on or before December 31, 2020. The cheques do not have to be deposited in the bank 
in December. 

Donations to the Diocesan Annual Appeal that are received on or before December 31, 2020 
also are eligible for a tax receipt for 2020. To ensure that they are processed properly and 
nothing is missed, please send all donations and Appeal forms to the Appeal Office as soon 
as possible. 

Parish Staff Timesheets Due Monday, January 4th  

With the Christmas break, it’s easy to forget that we need to ensure that the timesheets from 
December 19th through January 1st are submitted right away on January 4th to be processed for 
that pay period. 

If you are going to be away for the last few days of the year, the timesheet may be submitted 
earlier so that it doesn’t get missed. 

Timesheets that do not arrive before the morning of January 4th will not be able to be processed, and 
payment will be delayed until the following pay period. 
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Employment Opportunity 

 

Catholic Independent Schools of the Diocese of Victoria is seeking for Superintendent 
(please refer to the attached advertisement) 

 
Young Adults 

 Stay Connected with the Young Adult Community of 
the PG Diocese!Stay connected with all things young adult across 
the Diocese by joining the Catholic Young Adults – Diocese of Prince 
George, BC Facebook Group! Click the link below to join and keep 
updated on all that’s going on! Catholic Young Adults – Diocese of 
Prince George, BC: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/453972271386325 

  

Want to share news in the Wednesday 
Weekly? 
Email reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca  by NOON on Tuesday.  
Late entries will be published in the following week’s 
edition. Please send in Word format. 

To receive all diocesan news directly in your inbox or on your 
phone email reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca   “pgd”  514-900-0130 to join 
Flocknote. This is an email and text messaging tool created for churches, ministries, 
teams and other community organizations. It helps to communicate with the people by 
sending a simple text message. Please join us in keeping up with all the diocesan news.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/453972271386325
mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca
mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca

